
 
Company Position Contact Information 

 

Management Trainee 

opportunity that would 
start at Palm Desert.  The 

rotation would potentially 

involve movement 

between Palm Desert, 
Riverside, and San 

Bernardino facilities. 
 

Todd Prochko 
todd.prochko@ced.com| 

818.524.7527 
310.980.1049 cell 

Palm Desert, CA 92260 
 

 

The Riverside County 
Probation Department 

has great news to 
share, for a limited time 
only, eligible candidates 
can apply to become a 
Probation Correctional 

Officer AKA: (youth 
coach) at Indio Juvenile 
Hall. This recruitment 

will close on August 31, 
2020, so do not delay. 

Please get the word out 
there. 

Recruitment Unit  
ProJobs@ricvo.org 

951.955.2830 
www.joinrcp.org 

 

 

The Census Bureau 
currently has Field 
Representative job 

openings throughout the 
Los Angeles Region, which 

includes Alaska, Hawaii, 
Washington, Oregon, 
California, Idaho, and 
Nevada.  This position 

differs from a Census 2020 
position in that it involves 

working on an ongoing 
survey, and can potentially 

lead to permanent 
employment after the 

successful completion of a 
probationary period. 

818-267-1717  
(toll free at 800-992-3529) 
www.census.gov/fieldjobs 
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Enterprise Management 
Internship Program  

(Video) 
 

Looking for a fast track 
to a successful and 

rewarding career? Allow 
us to introduce you to 
our internships. These 
are “just the thing” for 
those of you who want 

to hit the ground 
running and experience 
real-world opportunities 

that build valuable 
business and leadership 

skills. 

Oscar Fonseca 
Oscar.Fonseca@csusb.ed

u 
909.537.8243 

 

Now is the right time to 
commit to your 

professional 
development, to retool 

for new opportunities in 
your personal and 

professional life and in 
the hospitality service 

industry! 

Dr. Joseph Tormey  
(909) 537-5976 

pace@csusb.edu 
 

 

Virtual Job Fairs 

Marriott Vacations 
Worldwide Virtual Hiring 

Event 
DATE: Thursday, August 

26th, 2020 
TIME: 10:00 am–3:00 pm  
www.mariottvacationsw

orldwide.com 
 
 

 

Manuel Rocha 
Workforce Development 

Business Solutions 
Consultant  

760.863.2503 
MRrocha@rivco.org 
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Virtual Job Fairs 
 

Veteran Virtual Career 
Fair- Hiring Event 

DATE: Thursday, October 
22nd, 2020  

TIME: 10:00 am–3:00 pm  
Wwww.hireherosusa.org 

Manuel Rocha 
Workforce Development 

Business Solutions 
Consultant  

760.863.2503 
MRrocha@rivco.org 
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